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The Code of Practice requires us to keep and maintain emergency contact person details for
all ākonga. We collect this information when you enroll with us, but you are able to update
this information at any time via your MyNMIT profile.

We will contact this person if there is an emergency and/or we are unable to establish your
safety.

Before we call your emergency contact, we will try to connect with you in lots of different
ways, such as by email, phone, text and visiting your term address.

In addition to the above, International ākonga acknowledge the following  Enrolment
Contract Condition:- 

"I understand that if I have issues regarding my study, and/or health and safety become a
concern to NMIT, my emergency contact person and/or educational agent (if applicable)
and/or Immigration New Zealand may be contacted".
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